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HBL/Notice/ 2020/786/1

31st May 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE / ANNOUNCEMENT

Habib Bank Limited (HBL) Maldives will be providing the following essential services on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1st – 13th June 2020, from 9.30am to 2.00pm:

1. We encourage our customers to bank from home during these lockdown days. In this regard, for following transactions, please send requests to email addresses corporatebanking.maldives@hbl.com or customercare.maldives@hbl.com 

· All International Transfers / Trade transactions 

· RTGS Requests

· Payroll Transfers/ processing 
· General Queries 

2. If you want to deposit cheques, please note that we have already placed drop boxes outside our branches, the cheques can be deposited in the said boxes mentioning the beneficiary account number, your ID and email address along with deposit slips. The acknowledgements by bank can be sent to your email addresses mentioned on the deposit slips or back of deposited cheques.

3. If you wish to visit the branch for cash/cheque deposit and any activity which is not covered above, please send your requests to following email addresses mentioning the purpose, name/ID card of visiting person alongwith contact number of the said person  
corporatebanking.maldives@hbl.com or 

customercare.maldives@hbl.com 

Our bank representatives will facilitate the issuance of permit by providing the said details to police authorities. Please note Police verdict will be final. 
Please note that being essential service, we are open in these extraordinary times, requirement for wearing masks and Police permit is mandatory while visiting the branch, for your and our staff safety. We will try to process all transaction in limited time slot/days, but expect delays which should be understandable.  

Thank you for your understanding/ cooperation. 

Habib Bank Limited, Maldives    

